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County Council Seeks Applicants  
for Board of Appeals 

 
Ellicott City, MD (November 28, 2017) – The Howard County Council is currently seeking candidates 
to fill an upcoming vacancy on the County’s Board of Appeals. Appointed by the County Council, the 
Board of Appeals is a five-member body that hears and decides variances, conditional uses, non-
conforming uses, and appeals of departmental or administrative decisions. 

To be eligible, applicants must be registered voters and residents of the County. The candidate 
selected will be appointed to serve a five-year term which will expire on December 31, 2022.  

The Board meets as needed, typically once or twice each month. Members receive compensation of 
$5,000 per year plus $110.00 per official public session, not to exceed $16,125 per year.  

Interested individuals are asked to submit a letter of interest and resume to the Council Administrator, 
Jessica Feldmark, by email to jfeldmark@howardcountymd.gov by Friday, December 15, 2017.  

For more information about the Howard County Board of Appeals, visit 
http://cc.howardcountymd.gov/zoning-land-use/board-of-appeals 
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